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Sept 6th 2012 
 
Pledge: 

 
Russ Williams led the Club in the Pledge of Allegiance 

 
Invocation: 
 

Evelyn Beckerle led the club in a prayer for those affected by Hurricane Isaac 
and other natural disasters around the world.  Evelyn also offered prayers for 
those military men and women serving to protect us.  Evelyn reminded us that 
every day is a gift, we are all blessed to have each other’s company. 

 
Guests and Visiting Rotarians:  
 

Jonathan Levitt announced the following Guests and Visiting Rotarians: 
1. Wendy Williams 
2. Mike Picollo 
3. Mike Seidenfrau 

 
Birthdays: 

 
Dorothy Filoramo announced the following birthdays 

1. September 6 Neil O’Sullivan 
2. September 10  Jo Ripa 
3. September 11 Kate Raffa 
4. September 12 Larry Smith 

 
Anniversaries: 
 

Dorothy announced the following Anniversary: 
1. Jonathon and Nancy Bellush 

 
Announcements: 
 

1. Dorothy would like to collect “Dues Checks” 
2. Ann Taylor announced September 13 is a Club Meeting, all  

Committee Chairmen please have a report ready to  
present to the club.
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Larry Vergine announced the Monday Night Football Pool Fundraiser President Buonadonna 
announced that Bill and Sue Basset sent him a “Thank You Card” for a wonderful time at the 
Pearl River Rotary Club last week.  In the card, Bill Bassett stated that the Pearl River Club knows 
how to have a fun time but also knows how to get the job done. “Gitter Done!” 

 
September 30, 2012  “Congers Rotary Club Italian Festival”  

Mike Picollo announced there will plenty of food, wine, beer and fun.  He also 
announced that he still has 300 Club tickets available if anyone wants them. 

 
September 20, 2012  “Pearl River Rotary Club Golf Outing” 

Jeffrey Keahon announced that sponsors are needed.  Jeffrey also announced 
teams:  Here are a few: The Wanderers, Shepard’s Pie, The Grimm Reaper, 
SOB’s, Sweet Victory, Bouton’s Cards, Bouton’s Bombers, Wannamaker 
Refridgeration, Carol’s Clan, Defiant Brewery.  Jeffrey announced the following 
auction items:  The “Big Salami,” Louie’s on the Avenue Gift Certificates, Golf at 
the Rockland Country Club, Golf at “Apple Ridge” donated by Bill O’Neil,  Golf at 
New York Country Club, Ben’s Jeweler’s Gift Certificate, and “A Year of Beer,” 
Schweizer’s Flowers, Disc Set of Yankeeography. 

    
September 17, 2012 Jim Murphy announced the first Share Christmas and the Holidays Planning 

Meeting.  6:00 PM at Louie’s on the Avenue. 
 

June 6, 2013  Frank Ripa Announced the Scholarship Awards Ceremony 
 

September 15, 2012 Sandy Cokeley announced she will swim across the Hudson River to benefit the 
Leukemia, Lymphoma Society.  Sponsors needed.  

 
September 8, 2012 Barbara Kohlhausen announced the Meals on Wheals “Dog Walk” at the Blue 

Hill Plaza. 
 

September 8, 2012 President John announced the Lion’s Club of Pearl River is having their Annual 
Craft Fair and Flea Market, Central Avenue Field.  Free Concert! 

 
September 15, 2012 President John announced the Rotary Club of Patterson is having their “Blues 

and BBQ”!  2 PM to 8 PM. 
 

September 15, 2012 President John announced the Rotary Club of Wallkill is having their Wiffleball 
Tournament at the Wallkill Little League Park at 8 AM. 

 
September 24, 2012 President John announced the Fellowship Committee is having a meeting at 

Noonan’s at 5:30 PM.  All are welcome. 
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Paul Harris Foundation Contributors  

   President John and Jeffrey Keahon recognized the following contributors: 
1. Ed Fisher     

 
 

2. Evelyn Beckerle 
  

Sandy Cokeley 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Queen of Hearts:  
 
Robert Craig pulled pulled the Queen of … Clubs. 
  
Happy Bucks:  Many Happy Rotarians, Many Happy Bucks! (Some sad ones too). 
 
Program: Doreen Buonadonna presented a great video of President John’s Installation 

Dinner on June 30, 2012. 
 
Four Way Test: Carl Landgren 

                                             Bulletin Editor- Stephen Munno


